
 

 

19th April 2021 – 2pm  

Miss Gannon welcomed everyone to our first School Council meeting and we all introduced 

ourselves.  

We appointed chair, vice chair, secretary, advertising team, treasury and health and safety 

representatives. Take a look at the table to see who’s who.  

Miss Gannon explained that our school council meetings will take place every two weeks. In 

between these sessions, a Class Council will be held.  

We’ve been given our School Council books where we are to jot down any ideas found in our 

suggestion boxes or ideas that are raised in our Class Council meetings.  

Miss Gannon took photos of us with our new School Council badges so that these can be displayed in 

the school and online.  

Miss Gannon thanked everyone for coming. 

 

 

 

Miss Gannon has asked us to discuss in our Class Council meetings:  

What do you want from your School Council? 

COVID charities that we could raise money or gain food donations for in our local area.  

School dinners – likes and dislikes.  

Look through suggestions box.  

 

 


